NEWSLETTER

"Half a truth is often a great lie."

Benjamin Franklin

SPECIAL February, 2018 edition

That occasional convenient flight will equal a lot, lot more noise and tons, tons more pollution - 24/7.

How to complain about aircraft noise • by phone call (760) 431-4646 • via the web, full instructions can be found by clicking on the following link: http://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/dam/sdc/dpw/AIRPORTS/palomar/documents/Part150/FilingNoiseComplaints 10 2016.pdf

Additionally, if you submit a complaint to the airport, it also would be beneficial to take the time to call Carlsbad City Council (760) 434-2830 or email **council@carlsbadca.gov** and call 760-434-2821 Carlsbad City Mgr. or email **manager@carlsbadca.gov**

Click for more information on Palomar Airport Advisory Committee (PAAC) Meeting schedules for 2018 — The Next PAAC Meeting is February 15th

<u>ANNOUNCEMENT</u> — <u>SaveCarlsbad.com</u> has aligned itself with and supports "Citizens for a Friendly Airport". <u>C4FA.com</u> is dedicated to allowing the citizens of Carlsbad to VOTE on any airport expansion as is stipulated in Carlsbad's <u>Ordinance 21.53.015</u> and <u>Conditional Use Permit (CUP) 172!</u>

Conditional Use Permit (CUP) 172 lists what the County can do on the airport without Carlsbad's approval! Carlsbad's 21.53.015 states <u>any amendment to CUP 172 requires a majority VOTE of Carlsbad's citizens!</u>

* * The following is all about our right to Vote. * *

From Carlsbad City website (Link to the full announcement http://www.carlsbadca.gov/residents/airportmasterplan.asp)

"The Carlsbad City Council is scheduled to discuss the master plan at two upcoming City Council meetings. Residents are welcome to attend these meetings and make comments to the City Council.

Special City Council Meeting on master plan and related issues Tuesday, Feb. 20, 6 p.m.

City Council Meeting to review comment letter to the County of San Diego Tuesday, March 13, 6 p.m. (tentative)

Both meetings will be held at City Hall in the City Council Chamber, 1200 Carlsbad Village Drive, and can be watched on the city's cable channel and website."

* * Please plan to attend this meeting or watch it on your television. * *

It is NOT about the County and its future plans to greatly expand the airport.

It's ALL about our right to VOTE and approve any expansion.

This effort by your city officials is all about protecting your:

- Children's Education
- Health
- Property Value
- Quality of Life
- Right to Vote established by the citizens of Carlsbad in 1980

After each meeting, do not hesitate to contact your local representatives and express your opinion.

Contact your Carlsbad City Officials to enforce CUP 172 and		
Ordinance 21.53.021. Protect your health, quality of life and		
property values!		
Carlsbad Council Members	Email Address	
Matt Hall, Mayor	matt.hall@carlsbadca.gov	
Keith Blackburn, Council	keith.blackburn@carlsbadca.gov	
Mark Packard, Council	mark.packard@carlsbadca.gov	
Cori Schumacher, Council	cori.schumacher@carlsbadca.gov	
Michael Schumacher, Council	michael.schumacher@carlsbadca.gov	
Kevin Crawford, City Manager	manager@carlsbadca.gov	
Celia Brewer, City Attorney	celia.brewer@carlsbadca.gov	
Barbara Engleson, City Clerk	clerk@carlsbadca.gov	

Surrounding Carlsbad Communities		
Contact your local officials and ask them to communicate with Carlsbad officials		
to protect your health and property values!		
Encinitas - City Council	Escondido - City Council	Oceanside - City Council
San Marcos - City Council	Vista - City Council	

For all the facts go to SaveCarlsbad.com and C4FA.com SPECIAL February 2018 Newsletter - Page 2